Dear Parents/Guardians,
Frances write up 

Parent-teacher conferences – April 20th 
On Thursday, April 20th, students will be dismissed at 11:38 AM to allow time for teachers to meet with parents/caregivers in the afternoon and early evening. 

Lost & Found 
The lost and found will be placed on a table at the front entrance during parent teacher conferences. Please take a look if you are missing any items. 
The current lost and found has been posted on our Millstream Elementary website. Please check out the photos here: https://millstream.web.sd62.bc.ca/about/lost-found/
A message from the transportation department
The registration portal is closed for this year and all the routes/buses are running at full capacity.
Any registrations at this time will be considered “LATE” status and will be registered as soon as we can complete the on-time registrations. 
If your family has questions regarding  School Cash Online please forward to: schoolcashschool@sd62.bc.ca.  The Transportation Dept/Individual schools do not deal with the payment portion of the registration.
If your family is in need to have the fees waived please have your Administrator send the request to School Cash School.
If you are inquiring as to “Why” you have not received any route information for next year, please know that the information will be out at the beginning of the Summer. 
We appreciate your corporation. 
Sincerely, 
SD62 Transportation Department 

PISE Family Sport and Recreation Festival
Attached is information pertaining to our Sport and Recreation Festival being held here at PISE on Saturday, May 7th from 11:00am-3:00pm. This event will include over 30 different activities for children to try out! 
(Attach Poster) 
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A message from PAC:
Greetings Millstream Community,
Save the Date the next PAC meeting is May 9th 7:30pm 
Spirit Wear  
We continue to press forward in finding the right vendor to create our spirit wear this year. We are just finalizing the pricing to make it the most affordable option. We hope to have designs and samples for you to try on very soon!
Fundraising Events:
Bottle Drive Saturday, June 3rd. We are preparing the volunteer sheets and time slots, so if you can come out and assist/sort bottles, we would appreciate this. I’ll bring coffee for the parents and juice for the kids!
Spring BBQ – JUNE 9th
We are planning our Spring BBQ to occur later in the year, and if you are interested in volunteering, please let us know now, as we are creating the team very quickly. 
Thank you to those who have volunteered already, but we will need more support to join the committee! 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the PAC through email or our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/groups/762258387245081)

Take care,

Ash Senini
Millstream PAC President

